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DIANAL
LP-3104

~
71
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00
0

DIANAL LP-3104 is a powdery, finer particle size acrylic copolymer resin with very fast
solubility in organic solvents. DIANAL LP-3104 is typically used for underbody coats,
body and mastic sealer, and other plastisol applications as well as viscosity modifier
for thermoset resins.

DIANAL
LP-3106

~
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00
0

DIANAL LP-3106 is a powdery, finer particle size acrylic copolymer resin with very fast
solubility in organic solvents. DIANAL LP-3106 is typically used for underbody coats,
body and mastic sealer, and other plastisol applications, floorings, as well as viscosity
modifier for thermoset resins.

DIANAL
LP-3109

~
83

70
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00
0

DIANAL LP-3109 is a powdery, finer particle size acrylic copolymer resin with very fast
solubility in organic solvents. DIANAL LP-3109 is typically used for mastic sealer and
other plastisol applications, floorings, as well as viscosity modifier for thermoset
resins.

DIANAL
LP-3121

~
10
2
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00
0

DIANAL LP-3121 is a powdery, finer particle size acrylic copolymer resin with very fast
solubility in organic solvents. DIANAL LP-3121 is typically used for underbody coats,
body sealer, and other plastisol applications as well as viscosity modifier for
thermoset resins.

DIANAL
LP-3130

~
10
0
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00
0

DIANAL LP-3130 is a powdery, finer particle size acrylic copolymer resin with very fast
solubility in organic solvents. DIANAL LP-3130 is typically used for underbody coats,
body sealer, and other plastisol applications as well as viscosity modifier for
thermoset resins.

DIANAL
LP-3202

~
77

90
0,
00
0

DIANAL LP-3202 is a powdery, finer particle size acrylic copolymer resin with very fast
solubility in organic solvents. DIANAL LP-3202 is typically used for mastic sealer and
other plastisol applications, textile printing inks, as well as viscosity modifier for
thermoset resins.

DIANAL
LP-3207

~
77

90
0,
00
0

DIANAL LP-3207 is a powdery, finer particle size acrylic copolymer resin with very fast
solubility in organic solvents. DIANAL LP-3207 is typically used for mastic sealer and
other plastisol applications, textile printing inks, as well as viscosity modifier for
thermoset resins.

DIANAL
LP-4100

~
27

 

DIANAL LP-4100 is a powdery, finer particle size acrylic copolymer resin with very fast
solubility in organic solvents. DIANAL LP-4100 is typically used as impact modifier for
epoxy and MMA reactive adhesives, powder coatings, as well as liquid coatings and
inks.

DIANAL
LP-4200

~
27

 

DIANAL LP-4200 is a powdery, finer particle size acrylic copolymer resin with very fast
solubility in organic solvents. DIANAL LP-4200 is typically used as impact modifier for
epoxy and MMA reactive adhesives, powder coatings, as well as liquid coatings and
inks.

DIANAL
LP-5013

~
75

44
,0
00

DIANAL LP-5013 is a powdery, finer particle size acrylic copolymer resin with very fast
solubility in organic solvents. DIANAL LP-5013 is typically used as binder for coatings
and inks as well as polyurethane hot melt adhesives.

1 Typical values, not for specification purposes


